
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

From: Juliana Webster

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:55 AM
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>
Cc: c!erk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

Dear Councillor;

I am writing to say that I fully support the calming of traffic on Aberdeen Avenue. Further, the misinformation in my
mailbox this morning from  Keep Flamilton Moving  is upsetting. I hope that Flamilton focuses on the safety of this
road. It is not a highway. But it certainly feels like one.

Yours truly,
Julie

Juliana Webster
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